
Calvary Christian School 

400 S Bennett Street 

Southern Pines NC 28387 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We hope you are excited about the coming school year.  We want to remind you of a few pieces of information as 

we begin the school year.  All students in Kindergarten through 12th grade are required to wear uniforms to school.  

We are currently using French Toast Uniform Company.  Their website is www.frenchtoast.com.  Our school code is 

QS5LEBS.  You must use this code when your enter the website to ensure only school-approved items are 

purchased.   

 

Girls’ skirts, Oxford shirts, and blouses MUST be purchased from French Toast.  Polo shirts may be purchased from 

anywhere.  All shirts must be a solid color and have no print, stripe, or design.  They must also be “traditional fit” 

and loose-fitting.  Neither “slender fit” nor “feminine fit” are permitted.  Only the top button may remain 

unbuttoned.  Undershirts must be worn under light-colored shirts and blouses.  No colored undergarments should 

be visible underneath clothing.  Pants, sweatpants, pajama pants, and leggings are not allowed under skirts.  Cable 

knit tights, tights, and knee socks are allowed.  Fleece lined tights are available on Amazon.com.  Only a single pair 

of matching earrings may be worn by girls (no double or triple piercings). 

 

Boys may purchase dress pants and polo shirts from anywhere.  Oxford shirts must be purchased from French 

Toast.  Dress pants must be khaki, navy, or black.  No khaki jeans, black jeans, or blue jeans are allowed.  Cargo and 

“skinny style” pants are not permitted.  All clothing must be purchased to fit modestly and neatly.  Polo and Oxford 

shirts must be a solid color and have no print, stripe, or design.  They must also be “traditional fit” and loose-fitting.  

Only the top button may remain unbuttoned.  Boys are required to wear a belt and keep shirts tucked in at all 

times.  Socks and shoes must be worn at all times, and shoestrings must be matching in color and tied.  Sandals and 

flip flops for boys are not permitted.  Boys may not wear necklaces, chains, or earrings, etc. 

 

In cool weather, students will be allowed to wear sweatshirts over uniform shirts.  Uniform shirts must remain 

tucked in with the collar showing.  The only sweatshirts allowed are the classis style with the round collar and 

banded bottom.  No hoodies are allowed.  Sweatshirts must fit loosely, but not be baggy.  Also, no jackets of any 

material are to have slogans, pictures, or ornate designs on them.  Light or heavy jackets of other materials than 

sweatshirts may have hoods, but none should be fitted, snug, or pullover.  All jackets must have buttons or zippers. 

 

Ball caps and other hats are not allowed.  Students may use toboggans in cold weather, outdoors only.  In order to 

save money on having to purchase long-sleeved shirts, students may wear a long sleeved t-shirt or turtleneck under 

short sleeve polos and Oxford shirts.  The t-shirts must not have pictures or writing on them.   

 

Boys’ hair must not touch the collar and must be tapered in the back.  It must not touch the ears and must be 

tapered above them.  Bangs must not hang in the eyes and must be above the eyebrows.  No bowl cuts, blocked 

haircuts, rattails, mullets, surfer cuts, punk or faddish hairstyles are allowed.  Girls’ hairstyle may not be extreme or 

conspicuous.  No hair colors that would not be a natural color are allowed (pink, blue, purple, etc.) 

 

Please remember not to send your child to school with anything that is not in keeping with Christian values.  Coats, 

jackets, book bags, lunchboxes, notebooks, folders, etc. with pictures of music stars, TV shows, movies, video 

games, sarcastic phrases, or peace symbols are not allowed. 


